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We would like to say a huge goodbye to Mrs
McFadyen, who is leaving us this half term. 

Mrs McFadyen has worked at Park End Primary for
17 years and has taught thousands of children during
this time (including many parents!). She will be sorely
missed by all the children, staff, governors and
parents. 

Good luck in your future endeavors - we will really
miss you! 

 

SAND PIT

            @parkendprimary 

SUMMER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Tuesday 18th June: School photograph day

Thursday 20th June: Sports clothes day 

Monday 24th June: Nursery Sports Day

Tuesday 25th June: Reception & KS1 Sports
Day 

Wednesday 26th June: KS2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 3rd July: Reception starters
parent/carer meeting

Week beginning 15th July: Y6 leavers
assemblies 

Friday 19th July: Last day of term 
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Your children may have told you about our two
new sandpits on our playgrounds. We are very
excited to be continuing to improve our outdoor
areas and play times for our children, as part of our
OPAL work. 

If you have any unwanted sand toys, we would
gratefully take them off your hands, to enhance our
sandpits even more.  Please send any donations of
toys to the school office. Thank you. 

 

GOODBYE MRS MCFADYEN

ENGLAND MATCH

To show our support to England for their game with
Denmark, we invite all children to wear sports
clothes or non-uniform on Thursday 20th June. 

 

TESCO
From July to September you can vote for Park End
Primary at Coulby Newham, Dixon’s Bank and
Eston Tesco stores, using blue tokens. If
successful, we will win a donation towards our
OPAL play time project!  

 


